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Timothy Boscarino

From: Cari Keiswetter <carikeiswetter@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 10:57 AM
To: Timothy Boscarino
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: 134 Arden Park: Detroit Historic District Commission meeting
Attachments: Arden Park Driveways.png

Thank you, Timothy -  
 
The 600 block of Arden Park has several homes with double-width driveways to accommodate two cars. 
Though my request does not comply with a “straight, single-width driveway” being it's a curved 
expansion, I'd like to point out the driveways below and attached do not either. 
 
My home was built in 1912, the model T was invented in1909 and widely adopted from 1913-1923. The 
conception of my home and driveway was likely to accommodate horse and carriage, not a vehicle. 
During the winter season I have approximately 8 inches of paved and plowed cement on either side of my 
vehicle. The sod beside the driveway becomes ice and is a hazard. My request is to create a safe and 
functional driveway that maintains as much green space as possible while maintaining 
historical integrity.  
 
I will be in attendance at tomorrow's meeting.  
 

 
 
On Mon, Aug 12, 2024 at 2:21 PM Timothy Boscarino <Timothy.Boscarino@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 


